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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
Wow—it is hard to believe that we are at the end of 

summer and soon we will be bundling up and sipping 
mulled cider or pumpkin spice something-or-other.  I hope 
you and your family have had a great summer.  We not 
quite out of it yet—as I write this, it is in the high 80’s and 
plenty humid, but we Mainers know what’s coming. 

 
Reflecting back on this past month, I want to take a 

moment to first thank Father Johnson Sacreties for his spir-
itual guidance and leadership as our Chaplain for the past 
three years.  Father John was a true blessing for our Coun-
cil and all the Councils of the Prince of Peace Parish.  We 
sincerely wish him all the best in his new role in Machias. 

 
Going hand-in-hand with that, I want to offer our 

most enthusiastic welcome to Father Elaiyaraja Thaniel—
our new Chaplain who was installed this last Friday at our 
Installation of Officers ceremony.  Father Raja is going to 
be working with us in much the same way as Father John, 
and while he is rapidly adjusting to his new duties, I wish 
to offer him an open invitation to visit with us and partici-
pate in and / all of our upcoming events.  We are excited to 
have you with us Father Raja! 

 
We have had a fairly busy summer, and we 

wrapped it up a week ago with our annual Chicken BBQ.  I 
want to thank everyone that participated—from preparing 
the side dishes and desserts, setting the tables, cooking the 
corn and chicken, to cleaning up—thank you very much for 
your help!  I also want to thank all who joined us for this 
event.  It is traditionally one of our most popular events 
each year, and this year was no exception.  In spite of it 
happening on the same weekend as the Balloon Festival, 
we still managed to sell out!  The weather was beautiful 
and it was fantastic to see so many people come together to 
enjoy a summer meal together.  Thank you!! 

 
Looking ahead, we have our monthly Holy Rosary 

at Holy Family on Wednesday, September 7th at 6 PM.  
Our next Council Meeting is on Monday, September 5th at 
6:30 PM.  There is NO Bean Supper in September because 
it would conflict with the Litchfield Fair, but we will start 
making preparations for our first Bean Supper of the season 
scheduled for Saturday, October 1st at 4:30 PM.  We will 

also begin preparing for the annual Tootsie Roll Drive.  
Please come to our meeting on September 5th to help us get 
ready for these events.  I look forward to seeing you then. 

 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Sept 5—Council & Officer’s Meeting—OLR—6:30 
PM 

 Sept 7—Holy Rosary—Holy Family—6 PM 

 Sept 25—Tootsie Roll Drive—OLR—8:30 AM 

 Oct 1—Bean Supper—OLR—4:30 PM 
 

Prayer Corner 
 
To Our Lady of Sorrows: 

 
Most holy Virgin. and Mother, whose soul was 

pierced by a sword of sorrow in the Passion of thy di-
vine Son, and who in His glorious Resurrection wast 
filled with never-ending joy at His triumph; obtain for 
us who call upon thee, so to be partakers in the adver-
sities of Holy Church and the sorrows of the Sover-
eign Pontiff, as to be found worthy to rejoice with 
them in the consolations for which we pray, in the 
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charity and peace of the same Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 

 Upcoming Degrees 

 District 10 is looking to conduct a Degree Exem-
plification each quarter, but we can host our own 
whenever we have candidates ready 

 
Birthdays This Month 

David Devoe 
David Knobel 
 

Knights of the Month 

Dave Devoe—for being a helping hand always 
when needed and without having to be asked.   

 

Family of the Month 

James and Mary Ingalls—For their prayerful sup-
port of the church and the Council in all activities. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

 Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 
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The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com
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Council Officers 

CHP – Fr. Elaiyaraja Thaniel Adv. Xavier Michaud – 740-0794 
G.K. Robert Michaud – 740-6585 Lec. Alexandre Michaud – (207) 740-0685 
D.G.K  James Daigle – 576-6618 War. Don Champagne – 375-8084 

Ch:  Dave Devoe – 333-2096 I.G. James Ingalls - 946-5982 
Rc: Rick Jensen - (207) 420-1338 O.G. OPEN 

F.S. Daniel D. Bouffard – 212-1699 Tru. 1. Maurice Lachapelle – 933-2902 
Treas. Justin Castonguay – 314-1793 Tru. 2. Mike Bolduc - (207) 841-3458 

 Tru.3. Ronald Tolini– 375-4865 
  


